
Minutes of the regular meeting of the Rush City Economic Development Authority held Monday, November 19, 2018, in the City Hall Council Chambers at 5:30 p.m.

Members present: President Dennis Pederson, Dave Chmiel, Dan Dalberg, Al Hoffman, Luke Moulton, Mike Carroll and Nicole Perreault.
Others present included Nancy Hoffman, Executive Director of the Chisago County HRA/EDA and Derek Zeiler of Unity Bank.

The minutes of the regular meeting of October 15, 2018 were reviewed.

Motion by Hoffman, second by Chmiel and carried: To approve the minutes of the regular meeting of October 15, 2018.
Discover the Fun on Old Highway 61 was then discussed. Nancy Hoffman updated the EDA on what they had completed in 2018 and asked for a sponsorship for 2019.
Motion by Dahlberg, second by Chmiel: To approve the sponsorship request of Discover the Fun on Old Highway 61 for $200. MC

An update was given on the status of the old Creamery building and the old Schneider building.
An update was given on the possible expansion of the Rush City Bakery.

Discussion followed regarding the closing of the Grant House and the bank that currently owns the property.  The EDA was encouraged to let any interested persons know that City Hall has contact information for the management company currently taking care of the property. 

The Small Cities Development Program was then discussed.  It was noted that the City is putting an article in Dateline regarding the grant money that is still remaining. It has to be spent by September 30, 2019. The EDA requested that an ad also be placed on Facebook.

The thank you note from the Chisago County Agricultural Society was reviewed.

Discussion followed regarding the Operation Community Connect event that was held on October 19, 2018. 

The Kwik Trip ribbon cutting event, held on November 14, 2018, was then discussed.


Motion by Hoffman, second by Carroll:  To adjourn the meeting at 6:17 p.m. MC
______________________________________
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